
 

 

19 October 2022 
 
Greetings Neighbors, 
 
Share your input through October 28 on the City's Duke Street In Motion project!  This 
initiative will affect us all, so the more residents who can provide feedback the 
better!  Community input received in October will contribute to deciding which elements 
to advance into further design, analysis, and additional public input as the City works to 
develop a final design recommendation. 
 
There are two more upcoming opportunities to voice your opinion in-person: 

• October 20, 2022 6:30-8:30pm, Duke Street Advisory Group, Presentation 
on the westernmost segment of the project (Segment #1) (West End 
Alexandria – Jordan Street), Patrick Henry Rec Center, 4653 Taney Ave, 
Alexandria 
  

• October 26, 2022 5:30-8:30pm, Corridor-wide Open House on the Entire 
Project (no presentation at this meeting, drop in any time), Patrick Henry Rec 
Center, 4653 Taney Ave, Alexandria 

There are several other ways you can learn more and provide your input:  

• Review materials online: 
o Recorded overview presentation 
o Presentation PDF with transcript  (español) 
o Busway concept fact sheets and comparison tables: 

 Segment 1: West End to Jordan Street  (español) 
 Segment 2A: Jordan Street to Wheeler Avenue  (español) 
 Segment 2B: Wheeler Avenue to Roth Street (español) 
 Segment 3: Roth Street to King Street Metro Station  (español) 

o Vision and guiding principles 
o Review FAQs in the Frequently Asked Questions section of the 

CIty's Duke Street In Motion page 



o Meeting Boards  (Existing Conditions Bus, Existing Conditions Vehicle 
Travel, Comparison of Busway Alternatives -  Safety, Comparison of 
Busway Alternatives - Travel Times) 

o Segment 1 Presentation 
o Segment 2 Presentation 
o Segment 3 Presentation 
o Additional background materials are available in the Documents section of 

the City's Duke Street In Motion page 
  

• Share your input using the online feedback form (español) 
  

• Sign up for the Duke Street Projects eNews list to receive reminders about 
these opportunities, as well as other project updates. 


